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Purpose: 
Perform an unannounced scheduled compliance inspection of NuTec Coating (no SRN) Permit to Install No. 804-91 for an 
autodeposition process. This site has never been inspected before: there are no records within Lansing District's files that 
indicate as such. 

Inspection: 
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Kim Sakowski and I arrived at St. Louis' Woodside Industrial Park around 11:00 a.m. on July 24, 2014. We did a survey down 
the length of Woodside Drive in search of address '120 Woodside', which is the address where NuT ec Coating would have been 
located. There were no buildings addressed '120 Woodside.' We identified all properties located within the 100-300 block of 
Woodside on St. Louis' online property search and found that NuTec Coatingsms address was never included as one of the 
properties in that area (see attached "Property and Land Search Results"). I also found NuTec Coatings' filing status on 
Bizapedia.com (see attached) which states that the company filed for automatic dissolution on September 27, 1991, by Jeffrey S. 
Humphrey. According to the permit file, JefferyS. Humphrey was the Vice President of NuTec Coatings and his address in the 
permit file is identical to the one listed on Bizapedia, indicating that the NuTec Coating referenced in Bizapedia is the same 
company that applied for permit 804-91. The permit file also included a plot map of where the proposed building was to have 
been built, where it appears it should have been built adjacent to Momentum Industries (see attached for map). When we were 
out in the field, there was an empty lot where NuTec Coating should have been. We spoke to Dean Sharick of Momentum 
Industries who confirmed that there has never been any facility in that lot since the 1980's when Momentum Industries first 
started. 

A request to Sue Thelen will be made to void PTI No. 804-91. 
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